Subject: Save our Architecture Firm History!

Birmingham Architects,

As you know, we have a long and wonderful tradition of Architecture and Architectural Practice in this town. However, the connections between the team of amazing people designing these structures and the buildings themselves is often lost.

We are putting together a BIRMINGHAM ARCHITECTURUAL FIRM FAMILY TREE for the upcoming 50-year anniversary. The goal is to create a mural size poster illustrating the evolution of architectural practice in Birmingham over the last 50 years (1965-2015).  

To make this happen we need your help. If you are interested in having your firm represented please respond. For each firm’s “bubble” we need:

1. Firm Name for this incarnation (at the time of the founding of the office in Birmingham)

2. Years Active (year this incarnation was founded to the year this incarnation ended, if not still active)

3. The greatest # of employees in the Birmingham office at any one point in time for the duration of this particular incarnation.

If your firm has changed names, added, subtracted, merged or otherwise significantly evolved, please create a new incarnation or “bubble” with the required info (Firm Name, Years Active, The greatest # of employees).  

If one or more of your founders came from one or more Birmingham Firm(s) please indicate this with a new “bubble” (with as much of that information as you can). If you know of other Birmingham firms which have subsequently been founded from a one-time employees your firm, please indicate that and add another “bubble.”

Please use editorial judgment and opt for simplicity, clarity, and approximations over excessive detail, i.e. if a founder has worked for many firms please use the last one or the most influential one.

A version of this document in .dwg and/or PDF will be released well in advance of the 50-year Anniversary events in 2015 for your review/corrections/revisions. The document may evolve into a print document for publication, website linked document, webpage or other unforeseen format.

As you know, there will be a substantial generation of baby boomer Architects who will be retiring soon, and there is a great potential this knowledge will be lost. The donation of your time and effort would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, 

Brannon Foster, AIA, LEED AP

brannonfoster@hotmail.com 

